
 

   

Dates / Days to  
Remember 

 Newsletter: Prints  
February, May, August,   
November. 
 

 Neighborhood Yard Sale: 
Held in May and September 
every year. 
 

 Annual Meeting / Cook-
out: Held every September 
on the Common Lot. 

 
 Next Board Meeting: 

January 12, 2015 6:30 PM 
 

Hello neighbors. My name is 
Doug Bolin and I am the new 
HOA President. I want to 
take this time to thank Jon 
Handrock for his service to 
our neighborhood. His offer-
ing his time voluntarily will 
continue as he will serve on 
the ARC committee. I would 
also like to thank his wife 
Kathy, for her volunteering 
her time to our quarterly 
newsletter.  

Let me tell you a little about 
me. I am in the insurance 
services business. My wife 
and I have a daughter who 
is 9 months old and we have 
lived in the neighborhood for 
four years.  

I am dedicated to making 
our neighborhood a desirable 
place to live.  

Currently, we do not have a 
crime watch committee (any 
volunteers?) but the biggest 
crime issue we are hearing 
about lately are car break-
ins. Most of the break-ins 
have simply been people 
leaving their cars unlocked 

or their garage doors open / 
unlocked.  

As you may have noticed, 
our front entrance sign was 
missing in action for a 
short time. This was so 
that the sign company 
could take the sign back to 
their shop to conduct much 
needed repairs. The board 
voted for a color change or 
keep the same colors and 
votes for same color won. 
You might have also  
noticed the addition of 61 
LED lights at the entrance. 
Our power bill is estimated 
to be affected minimally if 
at all because of the energy 
efficient LED bulbs. We 
also have a new landscaper 
Mr. John Harrison. He has 
been on board since May. If 
you see him working on the 
grounds stop and say hello. 

Please like our Facebook 
page. This is another ave-
nue where we can commu-
nicate with all the associa-
tion members. The link can 
be found at the top of this 
newsletter.  

I want to welcome new 
neighbors to our subdivision 
and I look forward to meet-
ing you.  

Lexington County Sheriff’s 
office did conduct another 
traffic study and a copy of 
the study is enclosed. 

The holiday’s are among us. 
Stay safe. Enjoy. Be aware 
that children are out of 
school for two weeks in  
December (December 22nd - 
January 6th). 

The neighborhood yard sale 
in September was a success. 
Thanks to all who partici-
pated.  

I would like to thank those 
who attended our Annual 
Meeting on the lot in Sep-
tember and congratulate the 
two households who won the 
$50 Lowes gift cards! It pays 
to attend and participate in 
your neighborhood associa-
tion.  

Stay safe and Happy  
Holidays! 

President’s Remarks 
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Stay Connected 
Website: LongsPond.org 
FaceBook: facebook.com/LongsPondEstates 
Email: Board@LongsPond.org  
Submit to Newsletter: Secretary@LongsPond.org 

Welcoming Committee 
Committee Member: Doug Bolin 

 

Yard of the 
Month for 
Halloween 

 

David and Barbara Veller  
406 Knotts Court 

Committee Member:  
Greg Garrett 

Todd and Kristen Joyner 

1332 Knotts Haven Loop 

Todd and Kristen are recently 
married! (Congrats!) Todd 

works at Westinghouse and 
Kristen is a nurse. 

 

 

No Parking on 
Grass 

Reminder -  there is no parking 
on grass or in yard. You will 

receive a violation letter. Keep 
our neighborhood beautiful. 

Only park in your  
cemented driveway.  

 

Keith and Caitlin Sandroni 

1341 Knotts Haven Loop 

Doug will be by to see you 
soon! Welcome! 
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Recently, there have been a number of  
complaints regarding loud parties carry-
ing over until the early morning hours.  
 
Please be aware of the Regulations we are to follow regard-
ing Quiet Enjoyment: 

TV’s, radios, stereos, etc., shall be played at reasonable  
levels at all times and the same shall not be played so as to 
be heard outside of the home between 11:00 PM and 9:00 
AM.                                                  

Please watch your speed through 
the neighborhood. We have many 
neighbors walking, jogging or bik-
ing on the roads. We also have sev-
eral children that live in the 
neighborhood who could dart out at 
any moment chasing a ball or on 
their bikes. Be aware.  

Also note just because you made it 
out of your driveway or into the 
neighborhood doesn’t mean its okay 
to text or call on your cell phone or 
punch in that address into your 
GPS. Pedestrians and mailboxes 
thank you for this too!  One text or 
call could wreck it 
all. 

Email Your Submissions To:  
Secretary@LongsPond.org 

Classifieds 

Announcements 

Giving Back 

Student Accomplishments 

Neighbor Articles 

Let’s PARTY...  

Drive Aware In The 
Hood  

Community Corner 
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The Board of Directors is put in place by 

the homeowners of the neighborhood. 

While we do have a management 

company to provide guidance and day-to-

day operations, one of the duties of the 

Board is to manage which includes 

ensuring our neighborhood is desirable 

and pleasing to our fellow homeowners 

and the outside community. All members 

direct on a voluntary basis. 

 

Doug Bolin - President / Welcome 

Craig Viers - Vice President 

Michelle Jones - Treasurer 

Stephanie Young - Secretary / Newsletter 

Don Hardy - Member-at-Large 

Greg Garrett -  Yard of the Month  

 

Get involved! Make a difference! Contact 

us about several volunteer positions 

available.  

Natural Gas Option 
Sharon Jones with SCE&G presented 
to the Board during their last meeting 
on 11-3-14 the possibility of gas ex-
pansion into Long’s Pond Estates. 
Infrastructure would need to be im-
plemented into three stages within 
our neighborhood based on home-
owner interest. A feasibility study, 
based on interest, would then be con-
ducted by SCE&G as to whether to 
bring gas into the neighborhood. The 
first step to this process is for every 
homeowner to fill out a survey and  

have it returned to Artise Irving with 
SCE&G (sample enclosed). Those cus-
tomers interested in gas as an option 
at their property line, would need to 
have a running gas appliance within 
60 days of line being buried. Those 
appliances include logs, stove, water 
heater, dryer, furnace, etc. Not in-
cluded are outside gas grills, genera-
tors, or pool heaters. Those would be a 
separate charge / issue to be coordi-
nated with SCE&G. There are also 
rebates available for each appliance 
(rebate form can be seen attached to 
11-3-14 minutes on LongsPond.org). 
Boring would be how the installation  

to the neighborhood would take 
place with little disturbance. The 
process will take a little while but 
the survey is the first step in this 
process. Any questions can be di-
rected to Artise Irving at 
803.217.7250, airing@scana.com. 
SCE&G will even come out and 
meet with homeowners to discuss 
in detail if invited. If you are inter-
ested in a meeting, ask your 
neighbors if they are interested in 
organizing a small group at a time 
and contact Artise at the number / 
email above. 

I Got a Letter From 
WHO?! @#*$! 
Don’t get upset if you receive a letter 
from our management company regard-
ing a violation. It is not a conspiracy to 
target you but to simply ask you to cor-
rect the issue. Sometimes the home-
owner just isn’t aware of his / her viola-
tion and the letter is simply a helpful 
reminder.  The management company / 
HOA is the best tool to protect the value 
of the neighborhood and your home. 
Some studies show that values in a sub-
division with an inactive association can 
fall as much as twenty percent due to 
failure to enforce restrictions. Most pur-
chasers in this neighborhood made the 
decision to buy here with the expecta-
tion that their property would be pro-
tected by deed restrictions and main-
tained to a certain standard by the 
HOA. 

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/article/Association/V
alue_Of_HOA 






